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Our Twentieth Year

September 13, 1984

David Olive
517 Ingraham St., N.E.
Washington, D.C. 20011

Dear David:

I've been trying to reach you for several days, both at Helen's, at work, and
at home. No luck. Is your phone still out of order?

So I'm resorting to a note.

Could you please send me copies of all your correspondence with Tony Gaston of
the IRS regarding our '82-'83 tax returns. We need to have them for the Society's
records (Dean, Carol, and I all should have copies, but you only need to send one set;
I'll make xeroxes.) I'd appreciate having them before the end of the month. Maybe
you can give me a copy when we meet on the 26th.

Also, I assume you and Linda will be coming to the next Board meeting to talk

about the Mini-festival. We probably should announce it in the October Newsletter,
and make at least one public request for committee members and/or volunteers.

/ Kathy




